
From: Sandra Powell
To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C & H Hog Farm
Date: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 2:49:11 PM

C&H Hog Farm in Mt. Judea, Ark - Please do not put this family farm out of operation
or 
strain their business by placing unnecessary limits on them.  I don't see where
anything 
has proven them to be unsafe for the environment.  WE NEED FAMILY FARMS!!

Sandra Powell 
 Accounting Assistant
Finance Department 
 Arkansas Farm Bureau Federation
Phone  501-228-1301 
 sandra.powell@arfb.com
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